
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Cosmic Blessing with True Mother officiating will be held April 24 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
April 20, 2024 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

The 64th Anniversary of True Parents Holy Wedding, Heavenly Parent's Day and True Parents Day are 

being celebrated this week in Korea. It was opened through the Hyojeong CheonBo Special Great Works 

which started on the 19th. On the 24th of April, the Cosmic Blessing will be held with True Mother 

officiating it. The Cosmic Blessing and Other scheduled gathering/meetings will be available online. 

Please check another email for details and link to participate online. 

 

Some of our young people and one of our ACLC pastors arrived safely in Korea and are now participating 

in the events there. Please continue to support them with your prayers. I also would like to thank all those 

who offered their financial support for them. You are all greatly appreciated. 

 

Our local celebration will be on April 28th. Rev. Nelson Mira is coordinating the celebration. Please 

reach out to him for more information and if you are interested in offering entertainment number or other 

support for a successful celebration. 

 

This Sunday, April 21st, Mrs. Korie Faris will give the sermon. Also, it will be a Japanese Bento 

fundraising lunch. Please come and support our 2nd generation speaker and also our Japanese Kodan. In 

addition, we will also distribute the Death Valley Holy Salt as part of the Sunday Service Program. 

 

Thank you very much and God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle HPHC Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


